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SPLM
N e w s l e t t e r

DEAR PARENTS, CARERS 
AND FRIENDS 

Scoill Phurt le Moirr
ey

CORE 

VALUES

Scoill Phurt le M
oi

rr
ey

CONFIDENCE 

Grow your  

confidence

HAPPINESS 

We love what we do,  

we do what we love

RESPECT 

Respect yourself, a
s  

you respect others
ENTHUSIASM 

Join in and  

have fun

LOVE OF  

LEARNING 

Everywhere is a
  

place to learn

splm.sch.im
We are 25 years old this year! This is a landmark which should be celebrated and we hope to return 
to school in September with events to mark the occasion.  As we start to plan, we would appreciate any 
suggestions from you and if  you can help then even better! In the meantime, if  you have any photographs or 
suitable memorabilia that you would be happy to share with us and put on display, we would be delighted to 
receive it.  Thank you.

Global and Local Concerns 
Pupils at SPLM, in particular Year 6 pupils, are very 
concerned about the amount of litter and re-cycling 
opportunities on the Isle of Man. We have already started 
to collect used crisp packets in school and 2 boys have 
taken this a step further by designing posters, making 
collection boxes and heading out into the village to ask 
local businesses to join us.  You can now drop your used 
crisp packets off at the Co-Op, the Newsagents, 
Cornerhouse Cafe, The Fish House and the 
Commissioners’ Office.   
Please spread the word!

Medication Reminder 
If  you need to send medication into school for any 
reason, please remember our school rules: 
• medication should be brought into school by an 

adult and not carried in pupil bags 
• paperwork should be completed at the office 

before any medication can be given 
• any medication must remain under adult control

Scoill Phurt le Moirrey is proud to be 
presenting a production of  Ye-Ha! 

Auditions will be 
held in the week 

beginning Tuesday 
7th May. 

Performances will be 
during the week 

beginning 1st July

In addition, pupil posters are being displayed around 
the village asking you to look after the local 
environment and in particular to “pick 
up your dog’s poo!” 
Our eco-warriors are not stopping 
there and some pupils have created 
posters about the importance of 
turning your car engine off when you 
stop.  We will be displaying these 
around school. 
We look forward to seeing what their next steps are!

	Parents	have	their	say!	
Thank	you	to	everyone	who	returned	a	survey	
about	the	development	of	our	school	reward	
system.		We	would	also	like	to	thank	everyone	
who	commented	on	the	ques=ons	we	asked	at	
Parents’	Evenings	in	March.	
The	results	of	both	are	on	the	no=ceboard	at	the	
front	of	school	and	on	the	website	splm@sch.im	
Any	further	comments	are	very	welcome.
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Year 6 Transition Lesson English at SPLM Tuesday 30th April - afternoon

Year 6 Sports Club CRHS Every Wednesday - 4pm to 5pm

M & M Productions ‘The Hobbit’ All classes Wednesday 1st May - afternoon

Andy Warn Music Workshops All classes Friday 3rd May

IOMFA Girls Football Tournament Football Team Friday 3rd May - afternoon

Year 6 Transition Lesson ICT at CRHS Wednesday 8th May - afternoon

New Intake Meetings Pupils and Parents Wednesday 8th May - morning and 6:30pm

Year 6 Transition Lesson Maths at CRHS Thursday 9th May - afternoon

School Choir St Catherine’s Church, Port Erin Thursday 9th May - starts at 7pm

Residential Trip to York Year 6 Monday 13th May - Friday 17th May

Skipping Workshops Whole school except Y6 Thursday 16th May

Sports Day
All Classes from 11.45am 

More details to follow
Wednesday 22nd May

Sports Day Reserve
All Classes from 12.30pm 

More details to follow
Thursday 23rd May

Break up for half term TT Holidays Friday 24th May

Back to School Monday 10th June

Year 6 Transition Lesson Music and Drama at CRHS Wednesday 12th June - afternoon

School Choir ‘Songs from the Stories’ Villa Marina Wednesday 12th June - starts at 7pm

Year 6 Transition Lesson Science at CRHS Thursday 13th June - afternoon

Crucial Crew Year 6 Thursday 21st June 2018

More dates are likely to follow and changes are possible to the information given above

And Finally 
We	have	se(led	back	into	school	a2er	the	Easter	break	and	children	are	already	excited	about	the	play	‘Ye-Ha’.	We	love	to	work	
together	to	make	something	happen	and	Red	Nose	Day	this	year	was	no	excepEon.		The	‘Special	Tuck	Shop’	totalled	£115.89	and	
donaEons	were	£118.91,	making	a	final	amount	of	£234.80	raised	by	the	SPLM	community.		Thank	you.           

Ange Callaghan           Headteacher

Mona’s Queen Memorial Ceremony is on 29th May at 7:30pm


